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In the framework of the Technical Meeting of Donors to Strengthen the Inter-American Human Rights System - IACHR, held on March 1 and 2, 2011, in Ottawa, Canada, the participants concluded as follows:

They agreed on the need for more resources for the functioning of the inter-American human rights system and on the need to identify the means by which to secure those resources.

Several participants were of the opinion that the OAS member states should have the primary responsibility for financing the inter-American human rights system under the leadership of Secretary General and with the support of the Secretariat General, in seeking the support needed to meet those objectives. They also considered it advisable to seek financial support for the inter-American system from other countries and institutions outside the OAS member states.

In addition, they expressed appreciation for the presentation of the Strategic Plan of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights, which lays the foundation for cooperation based on the principles of transparency, effectiveness, and results, representing a significant step forward in the Commission's work.

With respect to the Plan, the participants welcomed the creation of the Group on Friendly Settlement that will facilitate a closer relationship between the parties, with the active participation of the Commission, in settling cases. They also recommended strengthening the periodic dialogue of the organs of the Inter-American Human Rights Protection System with the justice systems of the countries of the region as well as with federal bodies in countries with federal systems, in order to facilitate implementation of decisions of the system. The IACHR emphasized that the individual case system, in particular reducing the delay in the initial stage of the procedure, is a priority. The Commission stressed as well the importance of creating the Legal Aid Fund and the need to identify adequate and sustainable funding.

Furthermore, the participants agreed on the importance of moving, as far as possible, towards a system of transparent and coordinated cooperation, based on planning and on medium- to long-term programs, including institutional development, rather than based on cooperation on specific short-term projects. In that regard, they agreed on the importance of promoting a system of accountability based on results and programmatic use of resources, with technology-intensive support.

The participants agreed to promote the following actions:

· Encouraging discussion of the results of the Technical Meeting of Donors to Strengthen the Inter-American Human Rights System within the political bodies of the OAS, in particular in the dialogue of the IACHR, the Inter-American Court of Human Rights, and the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs and the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs of the Permanent Council, to be held on March 17, 2011.

· Fostering mechanisms for coordination among the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs, and the OAS Permanent Council, as well as other mechanisms for information and exchange with participation by member- and observer states. 

· Evaluating the implementation of these initiatives at a follow-up meeting within a maximum period of one year.
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